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16th November 2017 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

125 Clerkenwell Road, London EC1R 5DB:  Listed Building Consent Application 

Further to the submission for the application for planning permission and for relevant demolition of 
an unlisted building in a conservation area we have made for the part demolition of the facade for 
the above property (ref. 2017/3924), we have been advised by the planning officer Patrick 
Marfleet that a listed building consent application is also required as the proposed section of 
facade abuts the adjacent Grade II listed 123 Clerkenwell Road (part of the Bourne Estate). 

Accordingly, please find the completed forms and documents for the Listed Building Consent 
application as required. Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any queries. 

Yours faithfully, 

Robert Hopkins 
MBH Architects 


